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Pilon, Janet

Subject: HATS Shelters decision

From: Annabel Krupp

Sent: August 17, 2023 11:22 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: HATS Shelters decision

Hello,

Due to the lack of promised engagement with residents in advance of a tiny shelter site being selected, 1'd like to ask
council to defer their decision to a later date. Residents have many questions and, as stakeholders, deserve to be part of
the conversation before a decision is made.

Thanks very much,
Annabel Krupp



